
Letter of Intent 

We are applying for a demolition permit for the single family home at 2530 Dahle. The current 
structure is unlivable and has serious structural issues (see photos below). The exterior is rotting, 
the interior is gutted, and the basement is caving in to such an extent that part of the house no 
longer sits on the foundation. In addition, the house is set far back on the lot and is not in line with 
the rest of the houses on the street. Our goal with this project is to improve the property while 
maintaining the aesthetic and character of the neighborhood. 

 



 


